
Budget 2022-23 

Infrastructure Investment Program 
New England Highway duplication between Muswellbrook to Singleton – 

Planning

New South Wales

Australian Government Funding: $8.0 million 

NSW Government Contribution: $2.0 million 
Total: $10.0 million 

Project description 

This planning project will scope and develop works for a duplication of the New England Highway 
between Muswellbrook and Singleton.  

This project will improve network efficiency on the New England Highway, 

Jobs supported 

 Job figures are not provided for planning or 
business case projects. 

Project benefits 

 Improved road safety for all road users. 

 Reduce congestion and improved travel 
times. 

 Improved freight productivity and access to 
freight gateways. 

 Improved efficiency and network reliability. 

Project timelines 

 Planning works expected to commence by 
mid-2023. 


